
Thursday 24th October 2024

Y2 e-SAFETY LESSON INVITE – Thursday 14th November 2024, 2.15pm

Dear Parent / Carer,

We would like to invite you to our e-safety lesson on Thursday 14th November 2024 at 2.15pm. Our lesson is

about staying safe online when signing up for a new app or web service. They will discuss and learn about the

kinds of information they should keep to themselves when they use the internet, just as they would with a

stranger in person.

It will be an opportunity for you and your child to discuss where they go online and what they might see and

interact with through the year.

If you would like to come, please come to our school Reception and you will be directed to your child’s classroom.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

MrMarsters & Miss Bailey

Mr Marsters & Miss Bailey

Year 2 Class Teachers


